
6th Grade Newsletter 
Week of April 23, 2025 

 

Science 
Ms. McCabe 

emccabe@rappahannockschools.us 
 

We will start our study on the atmosphere when we 
return from break. 
 
 
Please feel free to contact me for any questions or 
concerns. 
 
 

 

Language Arts 
Mrs.Clark 

sclark@rappahannockschools.us 
 

In English class this week we will be finishing our 
current unit on Folklore. We will also be finishing our 
novel, The Watsons go to Birmingham.  
 
Students should be bringing home a permission slip 
to watch the movie on the novel. The movie is rated 
PG, and per county policy I will need permission for 
your student to see it. We will be comparing the 
novel to the movie. Permission slips should be 
returned no later than Tuesday, April 15. 
 
Please reach out if you ever have any questions or 
concerns!  

Math 
Mrs.Phillips 

dphillips@rappahannockschools.us 
 

 
This week in math we will focus on finding the area 
of parallelograms and lines of symmetry. 
 
Please be sure your child has school supplies they 
need for each of their classes.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reminders 
 

 
Midterms go home 4/24/25 
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